Our Ref: ABP-301908-18

Stephen and Theresa Walsh
55 Clonshaugh Avenue
Clonshaugh

Dubiin 17

Date: 21st August 2018

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfali pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Sir/ Madam

An Bord Pleandla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. A receipt for the fee
lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of Dublin City Council and Fingal County
Council and at the offices of An Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

6\@4 M/%

Kieran Somers /
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-873 7107

Teil Tel {01) 858 8100
Glao Aitiuil LoCall 1890 275 175
Facs Fax (01) 872 2684 64 Srad Maoilbhrnide 64 Martborough Street
Laithrean Gréasain Website www.pleanala.ie Batte Atha Chath 1 Dublin 1
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The Secretary,
An Bord Pleanala’
64 Malborough St
16th. August 2018.

Re: Irish Water planning application for Wastewater Treatment Plant at Clonshaugh D17
Reference number 06F.PC0152. We are strongly opposed to this proposal.

With the location being close to the populated areas of Clonshaugh, Priorswood,Damdale,
Clarehalt Belmayne and further,a waste treatment plant will impact greatiy on the amenities
of these areas, Parkiands, AUL Sports complex and Hotels within this catchment.

There is a major worry regarding odour from such a masswe plant and this is inevitable as
is the case with other facilities of similar type, there is also a worry over increased noise from
heavy traffic trucks etc.on a 24 hour bases to service this plant.

As this plant will only be of secondary treatment the danger of poliution from any system failure
will have devastating effect on many surrounding areas including beaches along the pipeline
where it is proposed to exit the waste into the sea.

We feel smaller more localised plants should be used for the treatment of sewage where there
is less risk of a major environmental issue.

Further we fell that the proposed treatment plant will have a lasting detrimental effect on this
area. -

Yours Sincerely.

AN BORD PLEANAL -
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